
Take an active role in 
your community and 
the future of public 
safety in Ann Arbor 
at this community 
event, staffed by the 
Assessment Team 
from Hillard Heintze

Community Town Hall

Listening Session
Open to the Public and Press

THIS EVENT IS FOR COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND WILL NOT BE INTERACTIVE 
WITH THE ANN ARBOR POLICE DEPARTMENT

EVENT DETAILS:

Wednesday, April 26, 
2017 
6:00 to 8:30 p.m.

Ann Arbor
DOWNTOWN LIBRARY 
Multi-purpose Room, 
Lower Level
343 S. Fifth Avenue 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Help us enhance and improve the Ann Arbor Police Department 
by participating in this important, interactive community event.

The City of Ann Arbor wants to hear your perspectives, 
concerns and suggestions regarding the Ann Arbor Police 
Department and its interaction with the Ann Arbor community. 

Your participation in this open forum will help guide our 
efforts to advance the operations, staff, policies, procedures, 
accountability systems and training of the Ann Arbor Police 
Department.

At this listening session, representatives from Hillard Heintze, 
the assessment service provider, will be present to introduce 
the project goals and hear from community members.

Perspectives, concerns and suggestions regarding the Ann 
Arbor Police Department and the Department’s interaction 
with the Ann Arbor Community are also welcome at 
annarbor@hillardheintze.com




